
From: Jason Schmidt Jason.Schmidt@k12.nd.us
Subject: Music Co-op

Date: June 2, 2023 at 9:52 AM
To: brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
Cc: Trudy J Wolf Trudy.FraaseWolf@k12.nd.us

Brian,
	
We	would	like	to	dissolve	the	music	cop-op	between	us	and	Zealand.		Trudy	you	will	have	to	send
in	a	le=er	also	saying	it	is	ok.		Ashley	has	hired	a	music	teacher.	
	
Thanks,
	
Jason	Schmidt
Superintendent/Elementary	Principal
Ashley	Public	School

7-12 inst & vocal music coops
est. ‘23


